
Pre-approval Draft Environmental Assessment
Comment Form

We need your comments by October 17

Please provide your comments on the Northern Arizona Energy Project Draft Environmental Impact Statement 
by the end of the comment period, October 17.  You may send your comments to us on this postage-paid 
comment form, in your own letter or by e-mail. We are unable to accept anonymous comments.  

Send your e-mail comments to:  holt@wapa.gov

You may fax your comments to: John Holt at (602) 605-2630.

Or, you may write your comments on this form, fold the form over to display the return address and prepaid 
postage, tape all three sides and then mail it.

Comments (please add additional sheets if necessary): ______________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

Name:

Mailing address:

City, State, ZIP:

Phone: E-mail:

 

Northern Arizona
 E N E R G Y  P R O J E C T

	



MR JOHN HOLT
WESTERN AREA POWER ADMINISTRATION
DESERT SOUTHWEST REGION
PO BOX 6457
PHOENIX AZ  85005-6457
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